
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian:                                                                            March 10, 2020 
 
Milltown Elementary School is running another campaign to encourage parents to enroll 
into the School Cash Online program. The campaign will run from today until March 27. 
Each student that is enrolled into this program by March 27 will receive one entry 
form for a draw. The winner of this draw will receive 2 FREE Cafeteria Meal 
Vouchers. If your child is already registered, you do not need to re-register.  
 
School Cash Online helps parents/guardians pay school-related fees safely, quickly and 
easily. By using School Cash Online, you help increase efficiency and security at 
schools by making payments directly into your school’s bank account.  This allows 
teachers and administrative assistants to focus on helping students, and not counting 
cash.  Plus, you get to stay informed of your child’s activities and needs!  You can then 
choose to purchase online using credit card or direct debit from your account. In 
addition, each student can be attached to up to 5 adults. This allows for 
Grandparents or Aunts and Uncles to make purchases for your child whenever items are 
posted. 
 
You are now able to register – a simple task that takes only 2 minutes – by visiting 
district.schoolcashonline.com.  You will only need to have your child’s name and 
birthdate, username and a password to register. Instructions are on the reverse side of 
this letter. When you register, you do not need to provide any banking information. 
 
If you have any further questions please call us at the school @ 506-466-7315. Should 
you encounter any difficulties, you can use the parent help desk at 1-866-961-1803 or by 
visiting schoolcashonline.com/Home/Support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Christine Crawford 
Administrative Assistant, MES 
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